

Fourth floor The Counting House 53 Tooley Street London SE1 2QN Telephone 020 3310 7000 Fax 020 3310 7107 info@prostatecanceruk.org prostatecanceruk.org

Mr Bim and Mrs Pardeep Sandhu The Santon Group Santon House 53-55 Uxbridge Road London W5 5SA

Friday 21st October 2016

Dear Mr and Mrs Sandhu.

On behalf of Prostate Cancer UK, I would like to offer my sincerest thanks for your generous donation of £5,000 through the Sandhu Charitable Foundation. Your gift enables us to continue our life-saving work in the fight against this terrible disease. Please consider this letter confirmation of receipt of your donation, and I include further details below for your records.

It really is an exciting time to be supporting our work, with the recent launch of our ambitious new strategy, '10 years to tame prostate cancer.' We're pledging that, with investment into better diagnosis, treatment, prevention, and support, we can and will defeat this terrible disease within the next decade. Your support has taken us one step closer to making prostate cancer something the next generation of men need not fear.

Again, from the team here at Prostate Cancer UK and the thousands of men affected by prostate cancer – thank you. I hope you feel rightly proud of the incredible strides your generosity is making possible. I do look forward to seeing you again soon at next year's Panel event!

With very warmest wishes,

Caroline Gellatly
Major Gifts Manager

T: 020 3310 7068

E: caroline.gellatly@prostatecanceruk.org

while bellowy

DONATION RECEIPT

Keep for your records

Charity: Prostate Cancer UK
Registered Charity Number: 1005541
Date Received: 20/10/2016

Contribution: £5000

Internal Reference: 128424

As Pioneers, your support really is crucial to our ongoing research into saving men's lives. Thank you.